

RABBI MICHOEL FRANK Rabbi

MATTISYAHU WELIK President

YEHOSHUA SCHEININGER Vice President

BARZELI GOLDFARB Treasurer

RICHARD WEISS Secretary

ELI COHEN Member At Large

SHLOMO FANTL Member At Large

JUSTIN MOSKOWITZ Member At Large Dear Reb Nechemia and all our friends at Yad Yehuda,

It has been my honor and *zchus* to work together with you in your *Avodas Hakodesh*, over the past few years. I never cease to be amazed at the care and sensitivity displayed by Yad Yehuda for all members of the community, regardless of affiliation. Yad Yehuda is there to help, no matter who and no matter when, with everything they have at their disposal.

I personally know I can always turn to Yad Yehuda if I know of someone in need, and they go above and beyond to help and provide assistance. I am always comfortable knowing it will be done in the most discreet way, guarding people's privacy and dignity.

Yad Yehuda, under Reb Nechemia, never stops trying to improve and add programs to help people! Whether it's the Pantry or Tomchei Shabbos, with Purim Drives, Maos Chittin and other programs, they do everything in their power to be able to continue to help our community, our people, our friends.

May Hashem help all of you to continue doing this holy work as our *sheluchim* – emissaries. I sincerely hope the whole community will participate in what is truly the personal obligation and mitzvah of every single one of us!

Respectfully,

Rabbi Michoel Frank